
 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Conway                                            Term:   Term 6   

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

 A final big Hello from Conway class this 

year. 

 

This term has seen the final performances 

from MakeSense Theatre in primary hall 

and the closing of The Dream Emporium, 

a lovely experience for Conway. 

 

We’ve continued cooking and revisiting 

our most engaging recipe’s as well as 

moving onto to different appliances 

including our blender to make fruit 

smoothies! 

 

As we’ve moved towards the end of 

term we used the weather to expand our 

learning environment and include a 

range of different sensory learning 

activities around communication and 

shared play.  

 

We’ve also utilised the limited sunny spells 

to have water play with our larger 

paddling pool, slip and slide and 

sprinkler. These sessions at the end of the 

year have been a lovely way to reflect 

on how far our sharing, turn taking and 

communication skills have developed as 

a group.  

 

We’ve also gone further and wider in our 

transitions this term, taking trips over to 

secondary field to explore a wider range 

of play opportunities as a class. 

 

This term has been a wonderful term for 

celebration and reflection in Conway. A 

huge well done to all of our students and 

a big final thank you to parents,  

 

Have a wonderful summer and we look 

forward to seeing you in September 

 

Conway Class Team 
 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


